
 

a) Scrutiny Committee – Car Parking Review Working Group (Minute 83, Cabinet, 6 

March 2014) 

 

The Chairman advised that the Chairman of the Working Group had sent his apologies 

and that the Portfolio Holder would speak to the item on his behalf.  The Portfolio Holder 

for Economic and Community Development thanked the Scrutiny Working Group for all 

their work and commented that it had been interesting and helpful and would be 

factoring it into the long term strategy and commended the report to Cabinet. 

 


